
print "Hello GS" 
print "Welcome to Girl Scout Tree Identification" 
 
print "Do you have your leaf?" 
 
question1 = raw_input("Is it a leaf, needle or spruce?") 
 
if question1 == 'leaf': 
    print 'Welcome to the leaf section' 
    question2 = raw_input("Is it simple, compound, or fan?") 
     
    if question2 == 'simple': 
        print 'Welcome to the simple leaf section' 
        question3 = raw_input('Does it have 3 lobes, 4 lobes, or 2 lobes?') 
         
        if question3 == '3 lobes': 
            print 'Congratulations! Your tree is a Maple! The only Maple Tree 
used for maple syrup is the Sugar Maple Tree. A highly sought after product of 
this is maple syrup. The wood from this tree is used for musical instruments. 
The Maple Tree leaf is incorporated on the Canadian flag.' 
    
        elif question3 == '4 lobes': 
            print 'Congratulations! Your tree is a Tulip Tree! The tulip tree 
was adopted as the Tennessee state tree in 1947.  The tulip tree is also the 
state tree of Kentucky and Indiana. The tulip tree is in the same family as 
southern magnolia but the leaves are much thinner.' 
         
        elif question3 == '2 lobes': 
            print 'Congratulations! Your tree is a Black Oak! The fruit of the 
Black Oak Tree is acorns. The tree gets its name from its black-looking bark. 
This tree is nicknamed the Yellow Oak due to the fact that the inner bark is 
yellow in color.' 
         
        else: 
            print 'Error. Sad face. Please try again.' 
     
    elif question2 == 'compound': 
        print 'Congratulations! Your tree is a Coffee Tree! The Coffee Tree is 
drought and pollution tolerant, making them great for parks and golf courses! 
The Coffee Tree has large seed pods and grow up to 70 feet tall!' 
     
    elif question2 == 'fan': 
        print 'Congratulations! Your tree is a Ginkgo! This tree is a very 
interesting tree. Its unique fan shaped leaves turn yellow in the fall. It can 
tolerate many urban conditions such as air pollution, heat, salt, and confined 
spaces. The earliest leaf fossils of this tree date back from 270 million years 
ago.' 
 
 
elif question1 == 'needle': 
    print 'Welcome to the needle section. Your tree is a Pine!' 
    question4 = raw_input('2 needles or 5 needles?') 
    if question4 == '2 needles': 



        print 'Congratulations! Your tree is a Red Pine. Pine trees produce long, 
narrow needles 1 to 11 inches long. Pine trees (Pinus spp.) are the most common 
coniferous tree worldwide, numbering around 100 species.' 
    elif question4 == '5 needles': 
        print 'Congratulations! Your tree is a White Pine. The White Pine tree 
is the state tree for Michigan and Maine. The White Pine tree has played a very 
important role throughout the history of America, such as the source for the 
masses on the Kings ships in revolutionary times.' 
    else: 
        print "Error.  Please try again." 
 
else: 
    print 'Congratulations! Your tree is a spruce. Spruce is a type of evergreen 
tree that belongs to the family of pines. There are 35 species of spruce that 
can be found in temperate and boreal region of the northern hempisphere. Most 
species of spruce grow to the hight of 60 to 200 feet.' 
 


